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Decrease human suffering,  
increase human potential



We are strong because we:

• Assure that 100% of every donation goes 
to the local sisters’ ministries

• Provide a variety of service types and 
multiple countries to select from

• Have a safe pipeline for transfer of funds 
from donation to location

• Give feedback on projects receiving funds 
to each individual donor

• Provide opportunities to make major 
impacts on populations

• Give donors the option to distribute assets 
effectively and reduce their tax load

How you can help support  
this work: 
Donate:
• Individual gift of cash/check/credit card
• Donor Advised Funds (DAFs)
• Qualified Charitable Distribution (QCD) 

taxfree donation from assets in Individual 
retirement accounts (IRAs)

• Project Sponsorships
• Family Foundations
• Stocks and bond transfers
• Wills and Trusts
• Celebrate someone special with a gift in their 

honor or memory

Support:
• Volunteer your expertise or assistance
• Provide key contacts
• Tell others about the works of the Daughters 

of Charity
• Ask God to bless the collaborative efforts of 

the Daughters of Charity and our works



Who we are
Daughters of Charity of St. Vincent de Paul is 
an international community of Catholic women 
founded in Paris, France in 1633 by St. Vincent 
de Paul and St. Louise de Marillac. The DC 
community exists to serve and assist people 
who are poor and marginalized.

Our office of the Daughters of Charity is
International Project Services (DC IPS), 
established in 2004 as a 501 (c) (3) to help 
provide resources for the sisters in low-
resourced countries. IPS facilitates international 
funding and develops relationships that support 
Daughters of Charity projects at the local level.

What we do

Sisters seek funding through DC IPS to 
support their projects

Projects address issues of hunger, poverty, neglect, 
health care, education, water access, human 

trafficking, technical training, entrepreneurship, etc.

Local Sisters work in their communities  
to identify needs

Sisters indigenous to the area identify needs
and develop projects to assist those in need and

build their vision of a thriving community

DC IPS seeks funds through foundations, 
donors, and gifts

DC IPS assumes the burden of seeking funds
allowing Sisters to focus on helping those in need

Funds are sent to local Sisters  
who complete the work

100% of every donation and funds raised
are assigned to the local sisters’ ministries

Report is generated and sent to DC IPS
12 months after the project receives funding,
Sisters generate a report outlining spending, 

outcomes, impact, and photos. These reports are 
sent to donors and foundations.



18000 West Nine Mile, Suite 550
Southfield, MI 48075-3734, USA

248-331-4679 

www.daughtersips.org
daughtersips@doc.org

Please know your donation makes a difference! 
With your help, nearly 1,400 Daughters of
Charity projects have been funded in over 70
countries. Approximately 100 qualified requests
are received every year and every funded
project is evaluated.

Daughters of Charity International Project 
Services* (DCIPS) is a qualified 501(c)(3) 
organization. 

Donations are used for services to those 
who are poor and are fully tax deductible, as 
allowable by law.
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